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McClenagan, Laura

From: Cathy ChandlerKlein <cathyck@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Wednesday, August 04, 2021 7:59 PM
To: Planning Clerk
Subject: Comment on Humboldt Bay Trail South Project - 8/5/2021 Planning Commission Agenda

I am so excited for the Humboldt Bay South Trail Project (connecting Arcata and Eureka). Please pass this as proposed 
ASAP. I bike the Arcata section daily. It is fabulous. I would ride to Eureka often if trail extended there. It is good for 
exercise, healthy lifestyle, tourism and climate change. Please approve this! Thanks 
Cathy Chandler-Klein 
1070 12th St 
Arcata, CA 95521 


